From: Ken Reashor

To: Sheilagh Edmonds; Steve Adams

Date: 16/11/2007 3:07:30 pm

Subject: Fwd: Re: Chebucto Community Council - Oct. 15/07 - Follow Up

I've here back from the Province and the good news is that the traffic signal
is warranted and will be installed next year. We are in the process of
negotiating cost sharing, ownership and the operation and maintenance of the
signal but that will not affect the timing. We will give you more specific
details about the tendering, etc as we proceed. I'm sure this will be
sufficient for CC as I'm sure you are the one most interested in this issue.
If you have any questions, just give me a call.

thanks,
Ken

CcC: Dawn Veinot; Kevin McBachern; Taso Koutroulakis



